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Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>

From: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Sent:  Wednesday, January 31, 2007 2:32 PM

To: '‘CSantucci@tma.toyota.com'

Cc: Noel, Andrea <NHTSA>; Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>
Subject: RE: Request for Extension - PE06-055

Chris,

Your request for an extension of the due date for responding to Questions 8 and 11 of the information request
letter for PE06-055 is granted. The responses to Questions 8 and 11 are now due on February 16. The
responses to the remainder of the lefter are due on February 9.

Regards,
Joff Quandt

Chief, Vehicle Control Division
Office of Defects Investigation
Phone: (202)366.5207

Fax: (202)366.1767

jeff.quandt@dot.gov

From: CSantucci@tma.toyota.com [mailto:CSantucci@tma.toyota.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2007 2:22 PM

To: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Subject: Request for Extension - PE06-055

Jeff,

Per our discussion today, Toyota would like to request an extension of the due date for our response to your
inquiry regarding the Highlander Hybrid. On February 9, we would like to submit our response, less the
responses to Questions 8 and 11. On February 16, we would like to complete our response. This one additional
week is needed in order to compile and translate the testing and assessment information due for the response to

Question 8. Your assistance with this matter is greatly appreciated.

Regards,

Chris Santucci - Assistant Manager

Technical and Regulatory Affairs

Toyota Motor North America, Inc.

Ofc (202) 463-6856 Cell (202) 651-1582 Fax (202) 463-8513
email: Chris_Santucci@tma.toyota.com

Note: We cannot receive attachment extensions listed below.
.exe, .com, .pif, .scr, .cmd, .bat, .vbs, .Ink, .htm, .html, .shs, or .zip
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